SOUTHWEST GAS CORPORATION

September 25, 2015

Ms. Breanne Potter

Commission Secretary

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada
Capitol Plaza

1150 East William Street

Carson City, NV 89701-3109

Re: Advice Letter No. 495 (Docket No. 15-08034)

Dear Ms. Potter:

Southwest Gas Corporation respectfully requests to withdraw, in its entirety, Advice
Letter No. 495 filed with the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada on August 31, 2015.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. You may reach
me directly at (702) 876-7266.

AT
Amy L. Timperley
Regulatory Manager/Nevada

cc: Eric Witkoski, BCP
Michael Saunders, BCP
Anne-Marie Cuneo, PUCN
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